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November 11, 2010

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

Suite 2701, 2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: TILLSONBURG HYDRO INC.
2011 Electricity Distribution Rate Application
EB-2010-0116

Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. (“THI”) is among the group of LDC’s scheduled to file its 2011 Incentive
Regulation Mechanism (IRM) application for 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates by November 12, 2010.
THI is preparing an application that meets the Board’s Filing requirements and we have been working
diligently to meet these filing requirements, but due to problems with the models, we will not be able to
meet the November 12, 2010 deadline. The models have been forwarded to OEB Market Relations with
the list of technical problems, and have not yet been returned.

We respectfully request a delay in filing the application of 3 business days subsequent to the return of
functioning models. The additional time is needed to ensure that no problems remain.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

W. John Gott, CA
Finance Regulatory Affairs Manager
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